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Family Mass 

Children’s Liturgy every 9am Mass 

except in school holidays 

 

P & F Meeting 

19 September  2018 

 

St Patrick’s Hall 

Enquires and bookings please call the 

school office 

 

 

Outside School Hours Care 

E: eastgosford.oshc@dbb.org.au 

or phone 0408 165 671 

or visit the school website 

 

 

The Uniform Shop 

phone 0412 087 696 

opening hours during school terms 

Tuesday 

8.30am – 10.30am 

Also 1st Friday of every month 

2.30pm – 4.00pm 

The uniform shop can be contacted 

outside of business hours by email 

stpatricksprimary@alinta.com.au 

payments can be made direct to  

Alinta Apparel in the form of cash, 

credit card, or debit credit card 

NO CHEQUES 

uniform price list  & online shopping 

available at 

http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/alinta/ 

 

 

Canteen 

Infants: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary: Wednesday & Friday 

Rostered volunteers please give  

24 hours’ notice if you are unable to 

attend 
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      Enews  22                                                   16 November 2018 

FOR YOUR FORWARD PLANNER… 

23 Nov   Last Kindergarten 2019 Transition Mornings 

20 Nov   Yr6 Market Day 

21 –23 Nov   Yr 5 Camp 

30/11    Family Movie Night “The Star” 

6 Dec    6.30 Yr 6 Grad Liturgy 

18 Dec   10am End of Year Mass—last day 

2019 

31 Jan   Year 1—6 begin school 

Mon 4 February.    Kindergarten start  

FROM OUR PRINCIPAL……. 

 

Dear Parents and students, 
 

I cannot believe that we are now half way through the term already. It has certain-

ly flown and we will be at the end of the year before we realise it. 

At present the teachers are preparing the Semester 2 Reports for your children. 

These reports will be emailed to parents on Friday 14th December. On Monday 

17th December the children will meet their 2019 teacher and the other children in 

their class. We have now finalised all classes for 2019. He have tried to take into 

account some requests that we received although we cannot promise that this 

has happened. There will be no further changes to classes at this late stage. 
 

Teachers for 2019 

After receiving a significant number of applications, we have finalised our staff for 

2019, although it is possible that there could be late changes.  

Mr Treweeke has asked for 12 months leave, for family reasons, to work at one of 

the Diocesan North Shore Schools. While we will certainly miss Mr T (as he is 

fondly known), we are looking forward to having him back with us in 2020. 

Miss Jade Conwell has secured a permanent position at St Patrick’s which we are 

delighted to announce. Miss Isobel O’Neil will also join St Patrick’s teaching staff 

as a permanent teacher in 2019. Miss O’Neil is currently employed at Sacred 

Heart Pymble. I am sure that the community will welcome Miss O’Neil when she 

arrives. 

I am also very happy to say that Ms Cohen and Mrs Ellwood will be staying with 

us again next year in temporary positions for 2019. 

As you would understand, interviewing and selecting staff is a very difficult pro-

cess and one that I personally find very hard..  
 

Wellbeing week  

Next week we are celebrating wellbeing week at school. We have a number of 

activities organised. 
 

Colour Fun Run 

Monday is our colour fun run and we hope that the weather is better than our pre-

vious scheduled date. It’s a great opportunity for the community to have fun and 

at the same time raise some much needed funds for the school. Your donations 

and support are very much appreciated and will go towards purchasing new 

Technology equipment for Science. Remember to wear old white/light colours 

and closed in shoes. 



 

We received this beautiful feedback after the Debate held at our school this 
week—well done Year 6!! 
To whom it may concern 
I would just like to extend our sincere gratitude for your school hosting the debate 
grand final. 
Upon my arrival multiple students offered directions in a kind and friendly manner. 
When I offered the young man who was placing extra chairs assistance he re-
spectfully declined with profuse thanks. He even came over a second time and 
said thank you with a smile! 
Upon my mother & father in law’s arrival they were offered help with a smile by 
multiple students and teachers. 
All three of us are so impressed by the outstanding manners, kindness & friendli-
ness displayed by students and staff alike at St Patrick’s. 
Thank you very much!! 
With kindness 
Kate Jury 

 

Year 5 Camp 

Next week the Year 5 students are off to a three day Leadership Camp to Vision Valley. During their time 

away they will be involved in a number of different physical and Leadership activities which will help them 

identify students that would make good school leaders. Once back at school we will begin the begin the 

process of choosing our school leaders for 2019.  
 

Year 6 Market Day – Bring in $2.00 

On Tuesday 20/11  Year 6 are holding their annual Market Day Fund Raiser. The money raised is used 

to purchase something in honour of our leaving Year 6 students. For example, the water fountain was 

installed with the money raised by the market days held in 2016 – 2018. The younger students buy raffle 

tickets so that they can purchase items or play games that the Year 6 students have organised. These 

include cup cakes, jelly, basketball games etc. So please remember to send in $2 to be able to partici-

pate. 
 

Coffee Van 

We have the coffee van at school on Wednesday 21/11 from 8.15am until around 9am. All of our parents 

are welcome to come and get a free coffee on your way to work. 
 

P & F Meeting 27th November 

We have our final P & F Meeting commencing at 6.30pm followed a gathering for dinner at The Elanora 

Hotel. At the meeting I would like to give an Update on Technology at St Patrick’s  
 

Thank you Morning Tea and Awards Assembly 

On Friday 14th December we are having our ‘Thank you’ morning tea and Award Assembly. At the As-

sembly, awards are presented to a small number of students who have displayed academic excellence, 

consistent effort and community spirit throughout the year.  
 

Thank you once again for your continued support 
 



 FROM OUR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CO-ORDINATOR—Jacqueline Fletcher  

 

“However, no one knows the day or hour when these things will happen, not even the angels in heaven or the 

Son himself. Only the Father knows." 

Mark 13:24-32 

 

In Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus told his followers that a very important day was coming. He told them that a day was com-

ing when people would see him coming in the clouds with power and glory. He told them that on that day he would 

send his angels to gather his people and take them home to heaven to be with him.  

That's an important day, isn't it? When is that day going to be? Jesus didn't tell his followers that part. In fact, he told 

them, "No one knows the day or hour when I will return. Only the Father knows. That is why you must be ready, I will 

come at a time when you least expect it." Wow! If we don't know when he is coming, how will we be ready? By doing 

the things that Jesus would want us to be doing — loving one another, caring for the sick, feeding the hungry, and 

helping the poor. If we are busy doing those things, we will be ready when he comes. 

 

Dear Father, even though we don't know the day or hour when Jesus will come to take his children be with 

him, let us live in such a way that we will be ready when he comes. Amen. 

© Sermon4Kids 

 

You should have received a slip 

from your child’s classroom teacher 

indicating what item they have 

been asked to bring in for the 

Christmas Appeal Hampers.  Every 

class are putting together a full 

hamper to donate to families in need in our local area.  Don’t forget to send 

the item in as soon as possible!  

Thank you in advance for your support!     

 

 

Please keep in your prayers the children from our school and parish who are making the Sacrament of First 

Eucharist this weekend. 

SUNDAY’S GOSPEL  

FIRST EUCHARIST 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL CHRISTMAS APPEAL 

 
Gabriel Aborro  Kai Armstrong Isabella Austen  Cormac Brady 
Augustus Brady   Jorge Chavez Josie Cleary   Ashling Condon 
Teagan Condon  Lachlan Cormack Remi De Toffol  Matilda Foran 
Lahni Hajje   Logan Hajje  Luke Harrison  Tasman Holliday 
Eliza Horan   Mitchell Jackson Tristan Jackson  Andy Kim 
Eliana Lara   Tahlia Lucas  Jordan Mawad  Broden Mexon 
Zahli Morrison  Dylan Murray William Murray  Maggie Pimm 
Elizabeth Poole  Dominic Restifo Bonnie Rivers  Max Roberts 
Elsie Roberts  Ava Roger  Boadie Sands   Billy Sands 
Sarah Selim   Harmony Smith  Andrew Stephenson     Indiigo Sutton 
Lily Talbot   Liam Thompson  Joanna Tony   Sandor Torok 
Isabella Vassallo  Mia Walsh  Lacey Weightman  Xavier Werder 
Cruz West   Jack Whitworth Sangpil Yoon 
 



 FROM YOUR ST PAT’S ADMIN LADIES……….. 

We are still waiting for this form to be returned from some families…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPASS 

We re now sending out SMS notifications if your child is not at school or has arrived late to school.  This 

SMS is sent at 10am each day. Please follow the link in the SMS which will allow you to enter their late/

absence details.  If you have any concerns when you receive this notification you may call the office, 

 

So if your child is even a few minutes late you must enter this on your Compass App or you will receive an 

SMS notification. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO 

SUBMIT A LEAVE FORM 

FOR ABSENCES OF MORE 

THAN 5 DAYS 

 

Just pop in to office for a 

copy 

 

CHANGING SCHOOLS? 

Please advise us in writing ASAP 



 

TOUCH FOOTBALL 

 

Last Thursday the 8
th
 November 60 

students across year 5 and 6 trav-
elled to Pat Morley/ Edsaac Ovals to 
participate in the Central Coast 
Touch Football Gala Day. 

After an early scare of a wash out 
with a downpour of rain it ended up 
being a wonderful day for touch foot-
ball.  

All of our students played the game 
the right way, always demonstrating 
fantastic sportsmanship. There were 
length of the field tries, last gasp try-
saving touches and some enterpris-
ing team ball movement that kept all 
of our travelling spectators enter-
tained! 

A special mention to our Year 5 
Boys division 2 and 3 teams who 
won their pools, a huge effort boys 
and very well done. Also to all of our 
amazing team managers, these days 
wouldn’t be possible without your 
help and we really appreciate it. 

Div 3 girls were undefeated. All had 
great fun. 

Mr T and Mrs Bolton  



 FROM OUR P & F TEAM…………… 

Family Movie Night 30th November 

$942.19 was raised for  

St Patrick’s at this event—well 

done to the organisers  

especially Mrs Playe 



 

 



 

ALINTA UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS 

Below are the uniform shop open days and hours for January/February 2019 : 

Tuesday 22 Jan    8.30 - 10.30 

Tuesday 29 Jan     2-  4 

Thursday 31 Jan    8.30 to 10.30 

Friday 1 Feb           2.30 - 4 



 



 


